1.6.2025 - ltem 2

Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning)

From: Stevens, Henry K <HStevens@dot.ga.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:43 PM

To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning); Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning)
Cc: Chavers, Veronica E

Subject: RE: Tentative Planning Agenda for January 6, 2025

You don't often get email from hstevens@dot.ga.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Please see comments from GDOT in red below:

1. 3243 Hall Drive | Special use | on a 3.13+ acre tract located on the west side of Hall Drive approximately 810
feet from its intersection with White Sulphur Road | Zoned AR-1; Tax Parcel 09108 000063C | Proposed Use:
Home older than 7 years to be brought into Hall County | * Commission District 3 | Maria Garcia, applicant
No GDOT Coordination required.

Thanks,

Henry Stevens, E.I.T.
GDOT Civil Engineer 2

Georgia
Department
of Transperiafion

District 1 Traffic Operations- Gainesville
1475 Jesse Jewell Pkwy

Suite 100

Gainesville, GA, 30501

470.663.1807 cell

From: Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 12:09 PM
Subject: Tentative Planning Agenda for January 6, 2025

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

Here is the Tentative Agenda and Maps for the Monday, January 6, 2025 Hall County Planning Commission Meeting.
Please use the links to review the documents and respond with comments to Hall County Planning and Development.
Failure to provide comments in a timely manner may result in the information not being included in the staff report.

When submitting comments, please include the name of the applicant along with the address of the property with
the corresponding comment.

Comments are due by Thursday, December 5, 2024. Email comments to Beth (bgarmon@hallcounty.org) and Kaitlyn
(kelliott@hallcounty.org).






